

Hi guys! Just a short note this time.

First let me say that I hope you all have a great summer. Dwayne won last months raffle and chose the Revell Henry "J". I have always liked that one. Ed Darosa and Hobbytown has donated a lot of discontinued paints to our club. Please say thanks to Ed and company when you see him. July's meeting will be at my house on July 13th at 1:00 p.m. Our main topic we will talk about is a possible open members auction at the VFW Hall in September. So lets spend the summer thinking about what we can unload.

Thats It Guys!

Dana